
From: Diane Bowers
To: City Council
Subject: Fwd: Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 9:22:59 AM

I am forwarding the letter of my neighbor because I could not have said it better.  Please
 approve docket item 1 for further study.

Diane Bowers
Bill Kuhn
19116 17th NW
Shoreline
206-542-3004

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1

Date:Sun, 14 Jun 2015 21:36:31 -0700
From:GMworking <gmayer@u.washington.edu>

To:council@shorelinewa.gov

	 As you are aware, we in Richmond Beach have been concerned about the 
proposal to add a very large number of dwelling and commercial units at Point
 Wells, part of Snohomish County, but with a narrow access through Richmond 
Beach to the outside world. The problem of having a secondary access or 
egress road also aggravates those concerns, as it affects traffic congestion,
 noise, safety, and overall quality of life in Richmond Beach and beyond.
	 We therefore ask the Shoreline City Council to approve docket item 1 
for further study  and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio limit 
on collector arterials, to include the foregoing items mentioned, as well as 
the anticipated environmental impacts.  

Thank you!

/S/

George and Jane Mayer
1613 NW 191st Street
Richmond Beach, 98177bi
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